
May 15,2006 

TO: City Council 

FROM: City Clerk 

SUBJECT: CITY COUNCIL MEETING EFFICIENCY 
RECOMMENDATIONS 

At the April 24, 2006 Council meeting, Vice Mayor Madison presented oral 
recommendations from the Ad Hoc Committee. After discussion of the 
proposed recommendations, Council requested that the matter be 
agendized in the near future for further discussion, and that the 
recommendations be presented in writing. 

Attached is an excerpt of the April 24 Council minutes on this item, which 
details in writing the Ad Hoc Committee's recommendations presented at 
this meeting, and summarizes Council discussion at the meeting. 

In addition to the attached minutes, a listing of programs that will be 
impacted at the Senior Center if Council meetings are held on Thursday 
evenings is also attached. A 2006 calendar is also attached reflecting 
Council meetings that have been cancelled this year, or are scheduled to 
be cancelled, with a few additional cancellation dates suggested by the 
City Clerk. 

At the April 24 meeting, one alternative suggestion in lieu of conducting 
two meetings per month, with a third scheduled as needed, was to reduce 
the number of scheduled Monday meetings to allow for at least one 
meeting per month to be cancelled. In the event Council wishes to 
further consider that option, a proposed 2007 calendar is also attached 
prepared by the City Clerk with suggested cancellation dates based on 
our past regularly cancelled meetings and a few additional suggested 
cancellation dates for those months where there is typically not a 
cancellation due to holiday or other event. 

Last, a handout distributed on April 24, "Tips for Running Short and 
Effective Meetings, is also attached. 
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ANE L. RODRIGUEZ 
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